
          

 

 
 

Presentation Night FoodPresentation Night Food  
As is the tradition for Presentation Night, we ask 
that you bring a small plate of food to share for 
supper at the end of the night, Wednesday, 11 
December.  Home made or packaged food is   
fine;  sweet or savoury.  No hot food and no food 
with nuts please.  Drinks will be provided by P&C. 
 

ThanksThanks  
Thanks so much to Fiona Mallard and Simone 
Collins for their amazing cooking for our dinner 
on Saturday night!  Thanks to Mrs A for        
organising the Squidditch;  to the senior class for 
the great instructional video and to the fabulous 
referees, James Adamthwaite and Joe Forbes.  
Thanks to all who helped with set up and clean 
up, and thank you ALL for coming and making it 
such a successful and fun night.  We had 85   
people attend and raised a total of $370 to go  
towards the Year 6 gift to the school! 
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Dear Parents and Friends, 
 

Active After School CommunitiesActive After School Communities  
Today is the last Active After School for the year.  
This program will begin again in week 3 next year. 
 

RehearsalsRehearsals  
It was a brilliant rehearsal yesterday at the venue.  
I’m sure the kids will fill you in on the brilliant      
facilities.  See below a map. 
 

Thanks Mr ForbesThanks Mr Forbes  
Mrs Strickland will return next Monday, we hope 
she is fit, recovered and rested, ready for the end 
of the year.  A big thanks to Mr Forbes for a great 
job on the 1-2 class during Mrs Strickland’s       
absence.  I’m sure we will see him again in the 
future.  Thanks 
 

Stop Work MeetingStop Work Meeting  
The Teachers Federation is holding a stop work 
meeting next Tuesday, 3 December.  There will be 
a representative of the school at this meeting but 
normal school activities will not be affected. 
 

Bus Pass ApplicationsBus Pass Applications  
All students who qualify for subsidised bus travel, 
moving from Year 2 to Year 3 in 2014 are required 
to submit new bus pass applications.  If your child 
did not receive a new application with this week’s 
newsletter and a new one is required, please    
enquire at the office. 

CIVICS & CITIZENSHIP – THANKFULNESS 
Thankfulness is being grateful for what you have.  It is also being happy about the little things that happen around you each day that are good. 

Thankfulness is a way of accepting or understanding that things don’t always go your way and that bad things can happen. 

email:  blackhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
http://www.blackhill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

LOOK!  

Sausage Sizzle Order  Fri 

Hot Lunch Order Fri 

 

AASC (Final Session for 2013) 27 Nov 

Christmas Carols, Cessnock TAFE, 7.30-9.30pm 5 Dec 

Cheeki Drink Bottle Fundraiser Close 6 Dec 

Presentation Night 11 Dec 

End School Year 2013  for students 18 Dec  

Party Day 17 Dec 

 P&C News 

Just some of the action on Friday night. 



          

 

Sausage  
Sizzle 

Friday  29 November 
 

Fiona Mallard 
Trudie Rofe 

 
Sizzle $1.50  

Poppers $1.00 
Up’n’Go $1.50 

27 November 2013                                                                                                Term 4 Week 8 

The Monster Pirates 
One day there were three ugly, mean monster pirates.  They 
sailed off to find billions of dollars in their old, smelly, raggy 
ship.  One the way to find the massive treasure their leaky old 
boat’s engine broke down. 
 
The captain tried to fix it.  Despite his best efforts, it still didn’t 
work. The whole crew were worried and concerned about what 
would happen next.  They sat there waiting for a while hoping 
another boat would spot them and rescue them all. 
 
Finally they saw another small boat nearby.  They yelled HELP 
at the top of their lungs but sadly the other boat didn’t hear 
them. 
 
That night they were still sitting there lost, lonely and worried.  
Then that night a man at the big, old, rusty light house spied 
them in the distance. 
 
By Siannie Kolo 

Assembly Report 22 November 2013 

Mr Braye’s Awards Merit Alexis 
Zoe R. 

 Literacy Award Darcy 

 Numeracy Award Leah 

 Creative Arts Award Cooper  

 Quality Work Award Claudia 

Mr Forbes Awards Merit Davina 
Jordan 

 Literacy Award Oliver 

 Numeracy Award Jessica 

 Quality Work Award Grace 

Mrs Adamthwaite’s Awards Merit Award Lachlan 
Kirralee 
Emily 

 Literacy Award Siannie 

 Numeracy Award Lesina 

 Creative Arts Award Darci  

 Quality Work Award Eli 

Prefects Award Siannie 

House Cup WorimiWorimi 

Prefects Report I hope everyone has fun a squidditch 

 Creative Arts Award Jayden Y. 



          

 

Map to C3 Church, Beresfield for Presentation Night. 



          

 


